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HOME SCHOOL AGREEMENT  

Information about Home School Agreements 
The Governors of our school have a statutory responsibility to publish a 
Home School Agreement and associated parental declaration (Ref: School 
Standards and Framework Act 1998).  
 

Home School Agreement 

Parents/ carers and children are requested to sign the declaration to show 
that they have read, understand and accept the contents of the Home 
School Agreement. This is not a legally binding document and cannot be 
enforced. However, it aims to engage parents, children and the school in a 
common agreement about respective roles and responsibilities 

The invitation to parents/carers to sign the declaration is extended only to 
parents/carers of pupils on roll at the school.  

The signing of the declaration is not a condition of admission into school 
nor is admission into school based on the likelihood of a parent signing the 
declaration. 

The agreement will be issued to parents/ carers of new intake children 
(either in YR or in other classes), and children going into Y3, unless a review 
requires that it is re-issued to all parents. 

Prior to adopting a reviewed agreement there will be consultation with all 
parents/ carers of registered pupils at our school.  

This agreement will be reviewed every three years. 

Last reviewed: Spring 2023 

Agreed by Governors: Spring 2023 

(Ref: DfE Guidance on Home School Agreements – in line with the School Standards and 
Framework Act 1998) 

 

 
How nice it is to feel that our school, or 

the places where we gather, are a second 

home. This is not only important for you, 

but also for your families. School ends up 

being one big family. A family where, 

together with our mothers and fathers, 

our grandparents, our teachers and 

friends, we learn to help one another … 

Pope Francis 2015 

 


